
Cook County Curling Club

BBQ Kick-Off Party and Annual Meeting


Thank you to current and new club members for attending our 10/10/23 BBQ Kick-Off 
party and annual meeting.  We had brats and fixings and a chance to introduce the 
2023-24 curling season and club organization. 


We unfurled our club’s awesome logo which will be on the ice of our two center sheets!


Winner of a free membership drawing:  Don Grant 


The club members approved our Bylaws which will guide our club’s goals & structure. 


We thanked the Board of Directors who are stepping down: 


Mark Pedersen

Jim King 

Sara Schoonover

Hilja Iverson

Andrew Smith 


The club voted for open (new) Board of Directors officers and at large members: 


President – Duane Hasegawa (new)

Vice-President – Karen Futterer (new) 

Treasurer – Dave Homyak (continuing term)

Secretary – vacant 

Concession Manager – Jenny McGowan (new) 

At Large Members –

	 Joanne Smith (continuing term)

	 Andrea Cuthbert (new)

	 Katy Smith (new)

	 Carl Solander (new) 


Club representatives to the USCA:  Duane Hasegawa and Dave Homyak


Upcoming Events

Halloween Open Bonspiel 10/27-10/29/23 –register on our website and/or email Duane 
Hasegawa (dkazusa@gmail.com) if you need to join a team.  We also need volunteers to 
assist with the event.  Contact Karen Futterer (karenafutterer@gmail.com)


Annual Soup & Sweep Event Wed November 1, 6:00 – 8:00 pm.  All new curlers and  
volunteer members are invited to help out new members and practice. 


Wednesday Afternoon Opening Curling Begins November 1st 12:30 – 3:30 pm	 
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